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15 May 2018

David Roos
fyi-request-7749-d8344578@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Roos

I refer to your Official Information Act request of 02 May 2018 for information relating to the
red light camera at the intersection of Union and Nelson Streets.

You requested:

1. ...statistics for tickets issued by the red light camera for traffic turning right from
Union Street into Nelson Street in Auckland Central for ‘all of 2017’ and 'year to
date 2018,

The red light camera site identified belongs to Auckland Transport, and is not in active
enforcement by Police. Consequently, no infringements have been issued as Police have not
received any data relating to that specific site for the timeframe requested. Therefore your
request is refused pursuant to Section 18(e) of the Official Information Act, in that the
information requested does not exist.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and review of
my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

rintendent Steve Greally
National Manager Road Policing

Safer Communities Together




